

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com];
jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Lvjet
Sent: Mon 12/27/2010 1:36:27 AM
Subject: St.Barts

Jeffrey,

I will check on helicopter parking in St, Barts for Wed the 29th, and yes we would have to clear into St Thomas at 630pm, however it would be past the regular curfew for pre clearing which is 5pm, if we wanted to preclear to NY, we could do customs in Teterboro on arrival,.

I will let you know fuel price once I received it tomorrow, before approaching Michael Hancock,.

-I am waiting to hear from Darren and his schedule for next week, if he's available, I will bring him with me,.

.

thanks,

larry